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ICA POLICY STATEMENT ON 
 

Open Access to Chiropractic Licensure 

 

The International Chiropractors Association supports the principle of free and open licensure for 

qualified candidates in all states and jurisdictions.  Furthermore, the ICA holds that any licensing 

authority which restricts access to licensure for qualified graduates for political reasons or restricts 

competition in a state or jurisdiction is in violation of the public trust and is engaging in grossly 

unfair behavior at the expense of the consumer and the chiropractic profession. 

 

 


